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March 2024 
 
 
I’m guessing few tire of hearing this so…THANK YOU! The 
Port Edwards Education Foundation was able to have another 
successful and productive year raising funds and awarding 
grants. While this success requires several moving parts, 
including motivated staff to write grants and dedicated 
administrators and volunteers to do the legwork, it really does 
start with you, our donors. Between our summer golf outing 
and our fall capital campaign your generosity helped raise 
over $40,000. This money funded eleven thoughtful and 
innovative grants for Port students to experience because you 
cared enough to donate.  
 
 So once again, thank you. For twenty-nine years and 
with over $360,000 in award grants the good work of our 
foundation stands on solid footing and we are looking forward 
to a promising future. 
 
 A final thank you to this PEEF board, the Alexander 
House, the faculty and staff of Port Edwards School District, 
and you, our donors. We’ll hope to see you at this summer’s 
annual golf outing on Lake Arrowhead’s Pines course. Please 
note that our outing will be on June 24, 2024, one week later 
than in previous years. 
 
 
With great thanks, 

Corey Searles 

Port Edwards Education Foundation President 


